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I align my statement with the distinguished representatives of Uganda on behalf of the 
G77 and China; Samoa on behalf of AOSIS; and Vanuatu on behalf of PSIDS. To the co-
facilitators of the Summit of the Future, Namibia and Germany, I extend my sincere 
gratitude for your tireless efforts on the Pact of the Future. Their exceptional leadership 
and commitment were crucial in guiding us to a successful conclusion amidst the 
immense challenges of this task. 
 
The Summit of the Future is our call to action. It’s a call to rebuild trust, to reimagine our 
systems, and to secure a livable future. The Pact of the Future is our roadmap. Our 
priorities are clear: climate action, access to financing, and a reformed global governance 
that serves all nations. 
 
Nauru welcomes the Pact’s ambition. Yet, as we consider this Pact, we must ask: does it 
truly address the needs of the most vulnerable? Does it offer more than lofty words, and 
instead provide a roadmap with concrete commitments and financing for those who need 
it most? 
 
Implementation is paramount. We must transform our shared vision into a tangible reality, 
improving lives across every nation and every community. To achieve this, we need clear 
goals and robust metrics. These will be our compass, guiding our efforts and allowing us 
to track our progress transparently. We cannot—we must not—content ourselves with 
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The Pact recognizes the need for financial inclusion, but we must translate this into 
concrete action. The Pact’s mention of renewable energy holds potential. Nauru is 
committed to powering our future with clean energy. 

We appreciate the reference to the MVI. The Pact acknowledges the complexity of our 
vulnerabilities, but we must see this reflected in global policies and programs. We further 


